

## Oifig an Stiúrthóra Náisiúnta, Acmhainní Daonna

Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhísí Sláinte Ospidéal Dr. Steevens' Baile Átha Cliath 8

## Office of the National Director of Human Resources

Health Service Executive Dr. Steevens' Hospital Dublin 8

Tel: 01 6352319 Email: nationalhr@hse.ie

To/ All Staff

21st August, 2018

**Health Voices Choir 2018** Re:

Dear Colleagues,

We are ready to get to work on our Song for Christmas 2018 and hoping that individuals and choirs from across the system can join with us to make a record for charity, help us with staff engagement and have a little fun.

As in 2016, the vastly experienced and talented Musical Director from the Royal Irish Academy of Music Charole, Blanaid Murphy has kindly agreed again to direct the Health Voices Choir 2018 and we are grateful for her enthusiasm and leadership. Monies raised will be donated to a nominated charity.

This year I am delighted to advise we will be joined by the amazingly talented National Ambulance Pipes and Drums Band, under the direction of Brian O'Reilly.

At this stage the potential songs are - "Little Drummer Boy" and "A Million Dreams", however this may change.

The practice sessions have been arranged for the following dates:

Sunday, 16th September and Sunday, 23<sup>rd</sup> September from 2.30 pm - 5.30 pm Sunday, 30<sup>th</sup> September from 3.15 pm to 6.15 pm for recording (Wearing black)

Venue: Lecture Theatre, Academic Centre, Connolly Hospital, Blanchardstown.

Looking forward to meeting up with you in September, new participants always welcome.

Should you require any clarification or information, please contact Caroline Smith on caroline.smith@hse.ie

Yours sincerely,

Rosarii Mannion

**National Director of Human Resources** 

